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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses its concern about the continuing and long-term
negative impacts of large dams on indigenous peoples in many parts of the world.
Many large dams continue to be planned for construction on indigenous lands.
The Permanent Forum supports the implementation of the recommendations of
the World Commission on Dams contained in its report Dams and Development: A
New Framework for Decision-making. The implementation of these
recommendations must be in accordance with the provisions set out in the United
Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.
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